
Dear colleagues,

This year is the 32nd publication year of the Journal Retina Vitreous with the 32nd volume in 
progress. We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the people and foundations who 
had great contributions to the continuation of our journal, especially to our readers. 

We are working hard for the journal to make it more visible and readily reachable to the opht-
halmologist and to be indexed in pubmed and SCI. I am happy to announce you that we have 
revised the associate editors of the journal with new and internationally well known names to 
contribute. The language of the journal will be English totally. It has become an open access 
journal for all the ophthalmologists since 2020. All of our efforts aim to make our journal 
available to a much wider reader and make it more useful to you and for the Ophthalmologist 
world-wide.

The website of the journal is https://retinavitreus.com as before and you can reach to the jour-
nal via the email; gazigozvakfi @gmail.com

We await your valuable contributions by submitting your manuscripts and citing the previ-
ously published articles of Retina Vitreous journal in your papers. 

We express love and respect to all of you and wish you a healthy and happy 2024.

Yours truly,

Editors of Retina Vitreous
Prof. Dr. Sengül Ozdek                                   Prof. Dr. Gokhan Gurelik

Honorary Editor
Prof. Dr. Berati Hasanreisoglu
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